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Januery, ilvst 1968

Drs Arnold S« Malter
707 Wilshire Bouvlevard Suite 5360
0 ANGELES, Cal 90017

Dear lMr. M&ltﬁr‘

My wife and I wish you and Mrs. Malter & very

Happy 1988 |

It is a long time since we have been in Los Angeles
visiting you end the group of friends we have there.

Now egain, we are planning to be in the Beverly
Wilshire Hotel between March 8th and March 1llst.

On March 8th, we shall sm:viﬁ*”‘anam from the islands
of Hawal but we don't know yet the flight number, so I hope

you 'll phone us at the Wilshire. : F N A CI O
With the hope of meé:g-i& Tint 1 sg ou
best wishes for you and your charming wife. U I 0



